
Subject: Requested Therapeutic registration feedback
Date: Thursday, 27 January 2011 4:11:18 PM

Good afternoon,
 
In regard to the comment in your most recent correspondence in relation to the proposal for
therapeutic qualifications as a requirement for general registration I make the following coment:
 
FOR the proposal.
 
 
Regards,
 
Dario Canale
(Therapeutically qualified)
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